
 

                                                     

 

19th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

It is now coming to the end of another busy school year and the children are getting ready to move on 

to their next year group.  This year, transition days will take place on Thursday, 4 July and 

Friday, 5 July.  The children will spend these days with their new classteacher.  

On both mornings the children will come into school and go to their current classroom, where their 

current teacher will take them to their new classroom; this will hopefully reduce any confusion regarding 

which entrance to school to use.  

Current Class  New teacher and Class  Teaching Assistant(s) 

New Reception  Mrs Burland (YRB)   Miss Tolley & Mrs Patel 

New Reception  Mrs Harris (YRH)   Mrs Grimshaw & Mrs Patel 

YRB (Mrs Burland)  Miss Reay (Y1R)   Mrs Hemsworth & Mrs Powell 

YRH (Mrs Harris)  Mrs Dyson (Y1D)   Miss Whalley 

Y1D (Mrs Dyson)  Miss Hunter (Y2H)   Mrs Dawber  

Y1R (Miss Reay)  Mrs Morris (Y2M)    Mrs Clegg 

Y2M (Mrs Morris)  Miss Prescott (Y3P)   Miss Southway 

Y2W (Mrs Wilcock)  Miss Grady (Y3G)   Miss Oldfield 

Y3G (Miss Grady)  Miss Kelly (Y4K)    Mrs Parsons 

Y3P (Miss Prescott)  Miss Hamilton (Y4H)   Mr Speakman 

Y4Hu (Miss Hunter)  Mrs Dickinson (Y5D)    Mrs Prest 

Y4Ha (Miss Hamilton) Mr Thompson (Y5T)   Miss Blyth 

Y5D (Mrs Dickinson)  Mr Brown (Y6B)    Mrs Roberts 

Y5H (Mr Harmer)  Mr Harmer (Y6H)   Mrs Holden 

Mrs Marsh will also be teaching in Y6; she is a graduate teacher who has had a change of career from 

being a psychologist.   

In addition, we have Mr Carr, who will be teaching PE across school, Mrs Johns who will be teaching RE 

and Miss Buckle (soon to be married and become Mrs Jones) teaching music. 



 

                                                     

Mrs Taylor and Miss Bullen will continue as the pastoral team and will be working with children across 

school.  Miss Lewis, Deputy Headteacher, will be the named SENCo with Mrs Taylor being the Assistant 

SENCo; together they will form the SEND team.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


